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Bramley Park Academy 

 
I hope the newsletter continues to find everyone safe 
and healthy.  
We are continuing to be exceptionally busy in school: 
writing reports, preparing for September re-opening 
and  planning for our wonderful new Resource Provi-
sion. Check out our plans for the outside area, which 
all of our pupils will benefit from.  
This weekend, everyone should receive the final year  
academic reports for your child. Our staff have (once 
again) worked exceptionally hard to produce these, 
please do make a telephone appointment via enquir-
ies@ bramleyparkacademy.co.uk with your class 
teacher before the end of the academic year.  
Can I please encourage everyone to remain vigilant this 
weekend as hospitability business’ begin to open, this 
will ensure we all remain safe and healthy.  
Take care everyone.  

Exciting times ahead for BPA………...Take a look at what our 
new outdoor resource provision will look like. 

Home Education 
On 24th June, DfE updated its guidance on online education resources for 
home learning. It now includes a document called Home Education: tips for 
parents. It is not in any depth but covers:  

• Keep it simple;  

• Find your home education routines; 

• Look for the positives; 

• Encourage planning and reflection; 

• Support your child to manage their own education; 

• Encourage your child to talk about what they are studying;  

• Children with SEND. 

 Parents may wish to Google this document for more guidance. 
 
Keeping under 5’s safe online 

• Enjoy going online together  

• Establish clear boundaries 

• Supervise your child’s use  

• Consider the quality and quantity of online activities 

• Make use of parental tools  

• Start the conversation early 

• Choose age appropriate apps and games 

• Know where to report 

Please look at Coronavirus (Covid 19): keeping children safe online 

Is your child starting school in either Nursery or Reception? If so, check out our 
brand new Starting School transition page on our website. This includes a 
virtual tour of our EYFS classroom as well as key information to make your 
child’s start to school as smooth as possible.  
https://sites.google.com/bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/new-to-eyfs/home 

You will have also had a very special visitor delivered  
to your house this week. Your very own Bramley Park  
Academy bear. His job is to make sure your child is  
excited to join school and to keep them talking about  
school life/ routines. 

We have received confirmation from the DFE  that schools will 
not be open for any pupils (including vulnerable children and 
children of critical workers) over the summer holidays. 
 
This means school will be closed from 2:50pm on 17th July 2020 
until Monday 7th September 2020.  
 
Further information about school re-opening in September will 
follow. 
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